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F r i d ay  1 s t  D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 7  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We enjoyed watching Reception’s class assembly today.  They sang a song about 3D shapes and surprised us with their fantastic maths 
learning and vocabulary.  They acted out the story of Little Red Hiding Hood and spoke their lines  clearly using the microphone really 
well.    Well done Reception you worked together brilliantly! 

CATCH THEM READING! 

We want parents to send us photos of your children reading.  We will put them 
on display in the classrooms and choose one photo each week for the          
newsletter.  Thank you to Taaron’s mum for sending this great photo of Taaron 
reading. Please read with your child often and encourage reading for pleasure to 
help your child to develop a life-long interest in reading. 

 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

Love God,  love yourse l f ,  love one another  

@stpaulst luke  

Nursery Samreen Begum 
For always having a big smile and playing 

so beautifully with others.  

Reception Sara Outarikt 
For having a positive attitude to all learning 

and always trying her best.  

Year 1 Keti Kalandadze 
For always having fantastic presentation in 

her book and improving her literacy work.  

Year 2 Uzair Ahmed 
For working very hard in maths and     

applying strategies that he has learnt.  

Year 3 Samia Akter Kamali 
For sharing great progress in maths and 

showing excellent effort in handwriting.  

Year 4 Ahil Alam For making great progress in RWI. 

Year 5J Amira Tasnim 
For always lending a helping hand and for 

always being a supportive friend in the 

classroom.  

Year 5K Riley Carlton 
For having a great growth mind set and 

trying her best.  

Year 6 Dean Peermamode For excellent progress in maths. 

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS    
 

1218 Blyton House 1184 Dahl House  
 

 

  
 

1381 Donaldson House 1549 Rosen House  

THIS  WEEK ’S  RESULTS :   

Class Attendance  
Number of 

Lates 
 

Lining 
up 

Awards 

Nursery 81.95%  4   

Reception 90.48%  6   

Year 1 92.78%  2  0 

Year 2 94.62%  6  0 

Year 3 98.85%  1  3 

Year 4 97.93%  12  4 

Year 5J 96.00%  4  2 

Year 5K 95.63% 1  3 

Year 6 88.97% 2  0 

Overall  93.12% 38  

Well-done 
Year 4! 
Keep it 

up. 

Friday 15th December - School finishes at 3pm for parents/carers 
and pupils to join us at the Christmas Fair. Wear your Christmas 

Jumper - KS1 & KS2 Homework Clubs CANCELLED.  
 

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Class Parties - Bring 
food/drinks to share. 

 

Wednesday 20th December - 9:15am Christmas Service/Nativity 
St Paul’s Church, Bow Common. All parents/carers are welcome - 

School finishes at 1:30pm. 

Spark a lifelong love of reading. Taaron 

Salfarlie in Year 2 enjoying some Bug 

Club reading. 

Have you got the reading bug? Share your 

photos! 

 Email: admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk  

mailto:admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk


Please remember to check the d iary  dates weekly .  
(Changes might  apply) .  

Diary Dates: 

Thursday 7th December - Stay & Play Session for pre 

school children - 9:30am—10:45am - School Hall - All 

welcome—tell your friends, neighbours, everyone! 

Friday 8th December - 9am - Parent Coffee Morning—All 

Parents/Carers welcome! Father Duncan Ross Room 

Tuesday 12th December - Parent Consultations  

Wednesday 13th December - Parent Consultations  

Thursday 14th December - Parent Workshop led by    

Georgia Puckett from My Time Active - Mince Pie Making 
9am—10:30am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Friday 15th December - Christmas Jumper Day - wear 

your jumper to school 

Friday 15th December - Christmas Fair - SPSL School Hall 

- School finishes at 3pm for parents/carers & pupils to 

join us at the Christmas Fair  

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Class Parties - Bring 

food/drink to share 

Wednesday 20th December - Christmas Service/Nativity 

performed by Year 1 & Year 2 - 9:15am - St Paul’s 

Church, Bow Common. All parents/carers are welcome  

Wednesday 20th December - School finishes at 1:30pm 

Thursday 21st December - Tuesday 2nd January 2018 -

Christmas Holidays (school is closed) 

Wednesday 3rd January - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February - Half Term 

Holidays (school is closed) 

Monday 19th February - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 30th March - Friday 13th April - Easter Holidays 

(school is closed) 

Monday 16th April - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 7th May - Bank Holiday (school is closed) 

Tuesday 8th May - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 28th May - Friday 1st June - Half Term Holidays 

(school is closed) 

Monday 4th June - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 15th June - Eid Closure (school is closed) 

Monday 23rd July - Inset Day (school is closed) 

Tuesday 24th July - Inset Day (school is closed) 

Wednesday 25th July - Start of Summer Holidays (school is 

closed) 

Anti-bullying Poster Winners 

The winners are: 
Nia Oji, Year 1 
Adil Ali, Year 2 

Kazi Nusrat Rahman, Year 3 
Tamira Kosru, Year 4 

Sumaya Khatun, Year 4 
Faizah Begum, Year 5J 

Dean Peermamode, Year 6 
Ayla Bissessar, Year 5K 

Reanna Cunningham, Year 6 
 

Overall winner is: 
Safwan Rahman, Year 4 

 
Parent Consultations are on Tuesday 12th December and 

Wednesday 13th December 
 

3:45pm until 5:45pm  
 

Please  ensure  you  have  chosen  a  t ime s lo t  by    
Tuesday 5 th  December 2017  

 
 

It is important that you attend these meetings as your child’s   

teacher will update you on your child’s attainment and progress this 
term. 

Year 5 had a fantastic   
educational visit to the 
British Library. After an 
early start, they entered a 
magical world, learning all 
about the different types of 
magic people have believed 

in throughout the past  
thousands of years. In    

addition, they learned all 
about how J.K. Rowling   

incorporated historical magic 
into her wonderful and    

captivating books. Did you 
know there are over five 

types of magic? Ask a Year 5 
student to list as many as 

they can.   

SPSL is helping to raise funds for one of 
our families. If you would like to           

contribute, please donate at the school 
office by Friday 8th December.  

A huge thank 

you to the SPSL 

choir for      

performing at 

the Christmas 

Church Bazzar! 

 

Owls visited SPSL on Tuesday. Photos will 
be sent home next week  with payment   

information. 

 


